
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

    

Oshkosh Police Department 

 
Date:    October 2, 2012 
Time:  11:30 AM 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Theft of Sconce  
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

The Oshkosh Police Department is requesting citizen’s help in locating a metal sconce that was stolen from the steps of the Masonic 
Temple, 204 Washington Avenue in Oshkosh between Saturday, September 29, 2012 and Sunday, September 30, 2012.   
 
The sconce is approximately 300 lbs, has three legs with lions feet and two lion heads on the top ring.  Photos are attached of the 
stolen sconce.    
 
If anyone has information in regards to the sconce or who may have stolen the sconce, they are encouraged to contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at 
(920) 231-8477 or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text 
via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
   
If you have any questions in regards to this media release, please call me at 236-5742.     
 
Joseph Nichols 
Public Information Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department 
Office:  (920) 236-5742  

#### 


